T401/DP/4/1341/78DC

12th December, 1978.

Temporary Access to proposed Car Parking Area rear Chesham Road, Bovingdon.

At their meeting on 7th December, 1978 the Development Control Committee passed the second resolution under Article 4(5) of the Town and Country Planning Regulations 1976 to carry out this development and so "claimed deemed planning permission" for the proposal the subject of planning application dated 16th October, 1978. This constitutes formal notification of that decision.

As this related to a temporary arrangement members formally agreed that this should run until 30th September, 1979 or the date on which permanent access is first available from "The Bourne", whichever is the earlier.

X

Chief Planner.